
From: Elizabeth Dutton edutton@accjc.org
Subject: RE: ACCJC Deadlines for Summer Distance Education Program Transitions due to COVID-19

Date: May 20, 2020 at 1:59 AM
To: Karen Simion ksimion@comfsm.fm

Thank	you	very	much	for	supplying	us	with	this	informa7on.
	
Take	care,
Elizabeth	Du>on
	
	
•••••
Elizabeth Dutton
Accreditation Process Manager
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges
Office: 415-506-0234 x109
edutton@accjc.org
	
	
	
From:	Karen	Simion	<ksimion@comfsm.fm>	
Sent:	Monday,	May	18,	2020	8:27	PM
To:	ACCJC	Substan7ve	Change	<substan7vechange@accjc.org>
Subject:	ACCJC	Deadlines	for	Summer	Distance	Educa7on	Program	Transi7ons	due	to	COVID-19
 
Dear Madame:
 
Please see attached letter from College of Micronesia-FSM for request to move summer
classes to distance education.
 
 
Karen Simion
Vice President for Instr. Affairs
College of Micronesia-FSM
PO Box 159
Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941
Tel: (691) 320-2480 ext. 127
ksimion@comfsm.fm


